
EEOC Website Satisfaction Survey  
 
Thank you for providing feedback about the customer experience on this webpage. Your answers 
to the questions below will help the EEOC improve the quality and accessibility of the 
information we provide to the public. 
 
I was able to find the information I was looking for on this page. 

o Strongly Agree 
o Agree 
o Neutral 
o Strongly Disagree 
o Disagree 

 

 
Do you have any additional feedback on this page? (Please do not provide any personal 
information in your response.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
All responses to this survey are voluntary. The EEOC is not able to respond to any individual 
comments submitted through this survey, including any submissions containing information 
regarding an existing or potential charge of discrimination. If you are interested in filing a charge 
of employment discrimination, please visit the EEOC Public Portal. 

 

https://publicportal.eeoc.gov/Portal/Login.aspx

